Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 10:52 AM
To: ‘Baker, Larry'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Feather, David

Subject: [EXT] RE: 2 RP-4977 remediation plan
Mr. Baker,

The way this report is written is confusing to me as written. Please provide some clarification. Was there any initial
action taken to remove chloride impacted material? If so, how much was removed. All of the samples came back below
the remedial action level. This seems unlikely since there samples were taken to delineate the extent of the spill and
their locations within the spill area.

From: Baker, Larry [mailto:Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 1:49 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD (mike.bratcher@state.nm.us) <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan
<rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: Feather, David <David.Feather@apachecorp.com>

Subject: FW: 2 RP-4977 remediation plan

All,

Attached is the remediation plan with a remediation time line. Please disregard the other plan. Thanks and have a good
day.

BRUCE BAKER
ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICIAN SR
direct 575-393-7106 ext 1523 | Cell 432-631-6982

APACHE CORPORATION
2350 W. MARLAND BLVD
HOBBS , NM 88240

ApacheCorp.com | LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter | StockTwits | YouTube

From: Baker, Larry

Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 2:38 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD (mike.bratcher@state.nm.us) ; Mann, Ryan
Cc: Feather, David

Subject: 2 RP-4977 remediation plan

All,

Attached is the remediation plan for 2RP-4977. Please note the GPS on the initial C-141 is incorrect. The correct GPS is in
the report. Please let me know if you have any questions or wish to discuss. Thanks and have a good day.

BRUCE BAKER



ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICIAN SR
direct 575-393-7106 ext 1523 | Cell 432-631-6982

APACHE CORPORATION

2350 W. MARLAND BLVD
HOBBS , NM 88240

ApacheCorp.com | LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter | StockTwits | YouTube
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